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Welcome & Apologies 

Apologies were received from Colin and Pauline, Robyn and Graham, 
John, Suneth and Peter and Rick. 
 

 
        Next Meeting 

                                             7:00 am, 09 August 2022 

Heccies, 31 Fisher Street, Magill 
Club contact: Lindsay Davis - 0415 453 101 

 
    Guest Speaker: MARCO DI GIROLAMO 

 
Marco began his laboratory career back in 1978, working in a small private laboratory. In 1988 he started 
work at the Queen Victoria Hospital, which then merged with the Adelaide Children's Hospital to form what 
would become the Adelaide Women's and Children's Hospital (WCH), where he worked until retirement in 
2019.  
 
His particular fields of interest are neonatal, paediatric and obstetric haematology. He has given talks at 
state, national and international medical laboratory science seminars.  
Marco has recently been awarded a certificate of Merit from the Australian Institute of Medical Scientists 
for his service to the profession. 
 
In his spare time, Marco attends high school career evenings, promoting medical science as a career, and 
in January 2020 (just pre-COVID) he volunteered on a medic ship in PNG, diagnosing TB in sputum 
samples (slide and PCR techniques), and is heading back in November.  
 
He also volunteers at South Pacific School Aid, an organization which collects de-commissioned books from 
schools in SA and organizes to send them (on large pallets) to disadvantaged schools on South Pacific 
Islands, PNG and Africa, where they use them to set up libraries and school curricula.  
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DAD JOKE 

"What do a tick and the Eiffel 

Tower have in common?"  

"They're both Paris sites." 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

                           President’s Report 
 
A small but very enthusiastic crowd gathered early this morning outside the Hibernia Café 
on Magill Road in anticipation of coffee, OJ, smashed avo, brekkie burgers and a chat.  No-

one left disappointed. 
 
We had a good chance to talk about the Magill Village development, assisted by some ‘front-line’ 
experience and comments from James at Hibernia.   
 
There is no doubting the massive impact the construction phase has had on traders. Needless to say, the 
traders will be pleased to know the project is moving towards completion.  James was also able to see 
some of the positives that are expected beyond this final stage.  Running a business can be tough at the 
best of times, so you can’t help but admire the perseverance of traders (and how they appreciate the 
support of regular customers) during recent times. 
 
Graham and I also met during the week with Campbelltown City Council’s Infrastructure team to discuss 
plans for the Nightingale Reserve upgrade.  Council are appreciative of our Club’s offer to assist – and 
the plans to refresh the Reserve sound exciting.  Stay tuned. 
 
Thanks to all 20 attendees who bought their appetite along to the Campbelltown Pizza Festival.  And 
thanks to Robyn for organising the outing.  How good was that? 
 
And for the record, the Fireside Chat (minus the fire) was great.  Thanks to Simon & Mark for your input.  
And new members Pete, Rick & Suneth responded with some fantastic questions and feedback. 
 

Action Items.  Please complete all 3. 
1. Have you let Robyn know if you can make it along to this Sunday’s Lochend House tour (and 

Devonshire Tea)? 
2. Are you coming to the upcoming meeting with Campbelltown Rotary Club and/or the Combined 

Service Clubs dinner?  
3. Have you sent Simon and myself a comment on the Strategic Plan?  Tell us if you are happy - or 

suggest some changes. 
 
So it’s back to Heccies next Tuesday with the Quiz Question, Ice Breaker and Card Game bonanza still 
intact.  See you there. 
 
Cheers,  
 
Lindsay 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

HOW DO WE CELEBRATE? 

 
 

Our 1,200th Meeting is scheduled to fall on Tuesday 15th November this year. 
 
Suggestions are invited for how to make the occasion memorable. 
 
Can we donate 1200 dollars to someone? 
Can we collect 1200 somethings? 
Can we plant 1200 trees? 
Can we eat 1200 donuts? 
Can we walk 1200kms (the Heysen Trail)? 
 
Put your thinking caps on. 
 

 
 

 

                           

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT CAPERUM 

There are numerous maintenance tasks around Calperum needing urgent 
attention. 

Accommodation has been booked for one or two visiting teams around the 
9th – 12th August, but such dates are not locked in, and visiting dates are 

flexible. 

Please contact Don Will (0417 573 696) or Jeff Cluse (0417 573 696) to advise availability or to express 
interest in volunteering for this project. 

 

 

              

 
               At Yorkeys Knob Yacht Club, Cairns QLD 

The Hill’s and the Hector’s are in sunny Cairns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S 
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

 

Don’t forget to pay for your meal as you leave” 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

 

Sunday 07 August LOCHEND HOUSE TOUR 
                               2pm - Lochend Drive, Campbelltown 
 
Saturday 13 August    MARKET SET UP 
   Campbelltown Memorial Oval 2.00pm 
 
Sunday 14 August RCMS MONTHLY MARKET 
                        Campbelltown Memorial Oval 8.30am -2.00pm 
 
Thursday 18 August BOARD MEETING 
   Café Va Bene 6.30pm 
 
Monday 22 August COMBINED MEETING WIH RC CAMPBELLTOWN 
   Regionalisation Project. San Giorgio Club. 
   Henry Street. Payneham. 6.15pm for 6.30pm 
 
Tuesday 30 August COMBINED SERVICES CLUB DINNER 
   Campbelltown Function Centre - $45.00 per head 
   Time: 6pm for 6.30pm. Guest speaker:Chris Nicholls MBA MAICD DipBroad 
   Please let Simon know if you are attending 
 
Sunday 25 September ST JOHN’S FIRST AID TRAINING 
    Hectorville Sporting Club. Time: 9.00am 
 
October 28-30  ZONE 8 CONFERENCE CANBERRA 
   National Convention Centre Canberra 
   Early Bird registration available until 31 July. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

JACKPOT 
Next week 

$65.00 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

President      Secretary 
Lindsay Davis  Colin Hill 

                           
         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In the spirit of reconciliation, 
the Rotary Club of Magill 
Sunrise acknowledges the  

Traditional Owners of the land 
where we serve the community, 
the Kaurna people of Tandanya,  

and we pay our respects to 
their Elders past and present. 

 
 

www.magillrotary.org.au 
 

 
www.facebook.com/rotarymagill 

 

 
magill@rotaryclub.org.au 

Rotary District 9510   Voice of Rotary 
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                   Editor: Pauline Hill - hpauline087@gmail.com 

 
 

Meetings for Makeups 

Please check with the club before attending 

 

Monday  
Campbelltown: 0407 724 699 
6.30pm - San Giorgio Club, Henry St, Payneham 

Tuesday 
St Peters: 0428 246 352 
6.15pm – Kensi Hotel, 23 Regent St, Kensington 

Kent Town: 0433 387 082 
6.30pm - Lord Melbourne Hotel, 63 Melbourne St, North Adelaide 

Wednesdays 
Eastwood: 0416 367 289 
7.15am – 1st & 3rd Wednesday 

    Adelaide Royal Coach, 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 

    2nd & 4th Wednesdays  
    Bocelli Café, Hutt St, Adelaide 

Norwood: 0412 305 660 
6.30pm - 1st, 3rd & 5th Wednesdays 

   Kensi Hotel, 23 Regent St, Kensington 

Burnside: 0401 627 339 
6:30pm - 2nd & 4th Wednesdays  

   Kensi Hotel, 23 Regent St, Kensington 

Morialta: 0497 159 737 
6.30pm - Tower Hotel, Cnr St Bernards & Magill Rds, Magill  
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